CLINICIANS UNITED
MINUTES
May 3,2021


PRESENT:  Steven Durost, Heidi Page, Adele Bradley, Chris Miller, Lynn Stanley,Amy Metcalf, Shawn Hassell

Telehealth rules were discussed following the easing of COVID restrictions.  The NH Telehealth Alliance presented a workshop indicating that nationally the emergency rules remain in place for interstate telehealth.  However, the individual state rules supersede federal rules so if a clinician is seeing someone out-of-state they should check with the licensing bureau in that state regarding approval.  Lynn Stanley recommended anyone seeing clients out of state check with their malpractice insurer because “it’s not a problem until it’s a problem.”

Re:  Legislation.  Our clawback bill is on hold until the next legislative session.  There is chaos in the legislature and they are only dealing with divisive bills and urgent matters.  We developed a survey to go to all clinicians to help us with our case when the legislation comes up again.

Respectfully submitted,


Christine Miller, Ed.M., LCMHC


